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BRANCH ACTIVITY REPORT TO COUNCIL,  January 2005 
 
 
BRANCH ACTIVITIES 
 
A technical presentation was held Thursday, January 20 at the Trumpeter 
Motor Inn. Approximately 35 members and guests enjoyed a very 
interesting presentation by Marilyn Craig of the Energy and Utilities Board. 
She was also joined by the local area Team Leader, Brian Olsen. The 
topic was “Energy Development and Public Safety” in the Oil and Gas 
sector. 
 
Executive meetings were held on December 7, 2004 and January 11, 
2005.  
 
BRANCH BUDGET 
 
The Branch is financially sound.  
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
A Career Fair will be held at the Grande Preairie Regional Collage 
(GPRC) on February 7, the Branch will set up a booth at this event. The 
Peace River Branch may host a field trip of the new Canadian Gas and 
Electric Co-generation Plant in February with the local ASET branch. This 
facility was the topic of last years technical presentation. The Science 
Olymics is planned for February 26, Engineering week is February 25-
March 6, 2005. 
 
Student Night is planned for March when the Field family is available to 
speak about their family history, three generations of Engineers 
/Architects.  
 
The next Branch meeting is February 8 at the GPRC. Our Presidents visit 
and Branch AGM will be March 22 at the Grande Prairie Inn. 
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